
 Summer 2023 

 Dear Seventh Graders and Parents, 

 Welcome to the seventh grade! We’re all looking forward to meeting you in September. 
 To be well prepared for their seventh grade experience, we suggest students acquire 
 the supplies listed below before school starts. 

 Materials for content classes (Science, Social Studies, Math, ELA)  : 

 Two 1 ½ - inch ring binders  with five dividers each,  and lined paper 
 One  Composition Notebook 
 Durable folder to use as a  “take-home” folder  (accordion  with tabs is a another 
 choice to help with organization) 
 Pen/pencil 
 Headphones/Earbuds - a must have for World Language Labs 

 Optional items (if you would like your own set)  : 

 Reusable water bottle 
 Pencil case 
 Markers 
 Highlighters 
 Colored pencils (12 pack) 
 Pencils (mechanical or regular), pens (blue/black and/or a four-color pen) 
 Ruler with both metric & SAE measurements 

 Please keep in mind that materials, such as pens and pencils, will need to be 
 replenished throughout the year. 

 Have a wonderful summer. We look forward to seeing you in the fall. 

 Sincerely, 

 The Seventh Grade Team 


